St Paul Park Athletic Association

Meeting minutes —June 3, 2015

Meeting was called to order at 8:07 p.m. by Katie, interim president

A motion to approve the May minutes was made by David and seconded by Rich. Motion carries on a voice
vote.

Board Members Present: Donny, Katie, David, Rich, Tom, Vanessa and Jackie
Board Members Absent: Lisa
Guests Present: None

Treasurer’s report: It was reported that there was $17, 277.96 in the SPPAA account and $3563.31 in the traveling
account. David motioned to approve the treasure’s report and Rich seconded. Motion passes on a voice vote.

Old Business

Elections-no one

Family Fun Day Report

Overall it went well. The games tended to be popular, however, next year we should focus more activities for the older
kids.

New Business
Jackie will contact Randy about the pictures.

Board Reports:
Interim President: Katie needs to get the Debit card (for Go Daddy). She sent out an email to Northern Tier about their

donation to us. She will contact Oltman about putting out info about our soccer sign-ups.

Traveling Baseball Director: Things seem to be going well. There is a tournament this weekend. David will contact the
traveling booster.

Secretary: nothing to report

Treasurer: nothing to report

Softball Director: The spotlight game when the Saints come to us will be on June 30" on the green field (softball) at
6:15. The girls should arrive at 5:30 to be ready to run the bases/do events before the game. We talked about sending
flowers for Sharon White.

Soccer Director: We have soccer registrations on June 17" from 6-8 and June 27" from 10-12. We are looking into
more permanent signs for registrations. David made a motion to take off pay by mail online registrations option as it is

difficult to keep track of. Rich seconded. The motion passes on a voice vote.

Baseball Director: Things are going well. There is a Pee-Wee tournament in Hudson this weekend.



Events Coordinator: We can’t solicit customers outside the door of Chipotle when doing a fundraiser. July 24" is our
day to go to the Saints game with a 7:05 start time. If the kids go early they can run the bases. Heritage Days is Back to
the Future theme. The parade is on August 15™,

Fields/Equipment Director: Tom received a request from someone to use the Oltman field. He will pass this info on to
the City.

Communications Coordinator: Katie will take off pay by check for online registrations. She will post info about the
Saints and our spotlight game on FB. She will also get the spotlight flyers out to coaches. Katie sent out an email to
parents about sending sports pictures to put on the website and FB.

A Motion to adjourn was made by Katie and seconded by Donny. Motion carries on a voice vote. Meeting was
adjourned at 9:02 pm.

The next meeting will be held on July 8, 2015 at 8:00.
Respectfully submitted,

Jackie Stangl
SPPAA Secretary



